
Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Aspirify, Inc, a foreign business
corporation,  incorporated
under the laws of the state of
Texas.  Where  it’s  principal
office is 4245 N Central Expy.,
#492, Dallas, TX 75205. That
said  corporation  has  applied
to the Department of State of
the  Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania for a Certificate
of  Authority  to  do  business
within the Commonwealth of
Pennsylvania  under  the
provisions  of  the  Business
Corporation Law of 1988. The
address  of  its  proposed
registered  office  in
Pennsylvania  is  1200  Village
Drive #2006,  Upper St.  Clair,
PA 15241.


